
 

 

 

 

BID ADDENDUM #1 

 

CITY HALL RENOVATIONS  

CITY OF JONESVILLE  

 

 

Bid Due Date and Contract Award Date Change 

 

The bid due date has changed from Monday, February 6, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. to Monday, February 27 at 

1:30 p.m.  The anticipated contract award date has changed from February 17, 2017 to March 17, 2017. 

 

Bid specifications and project plans may be viewed on the City’s website at www.jonesville.org.  

 

Any inquiries about this project may be directed to Jeff Gray, City Manager, at (517) 849-2104. 

 

 

End of Bid Addendum #1 

 


